
Lornie Trail Rectification Work

A section of the Lornie Trail (marked in red) will 
undergo rectification works between 22 May 2023 

to 1 June 2023 and 13 June 2023 to 24 June 2023.

Part of this stretch will be barricaded 
for upgrading works

The Lornie Trail will remain open to users during 
this period. 

Please stay clear of the barricaded areas along
the Trail and proceed with caution.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 


